
R e v . 7 / 2 2 / 1 0  d c   

 HIGH SCHOOL:  LANGUAGE ARTS INSTRUCTIONAL FOCUS CALENDARS 
 
 
  WHAT’S NEW FOR 2010-2011?  

  
 

 The high school language arts instructional focus calendars have been rewritten to reflect 
all the new benchmarks (2007) with new question stems and will be available by the start of 
school. 

 
 
 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 

 Make sure that teachers have the 2010-11 version of the high school language arts 
instructional focus calendars to begin the school year. 

 
   Look for the updates on additional FCAT benchmarks and question stems that the DOE     

      has announced will be available in December on the Department of Education web site: 
      http://fcat.fldoe.org/fcat. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 

 Teachers may not be using the most recent standards and benchmarks; their students may 
be unprepared for FCAT 2.0 and the various college-readiness tests. 

 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 

 Principals, Assistant Principals, Teachers. 
 
 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 

 Email alerts, department chairs’ meetings, CAB Conferences 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT  

 
Core Curriculum 

Secondary Language Arts: Diane Fettrow & Anita Plummer, 754-321-1857 
 


